Fontaine, Lisa

From: Matrtin, David C.

Sent: Monday, December 01, 2008 1:28 PM
To: Fontaine, Lisa
Subject: FW: Location of Site in Docket 368, Moosup

From: Dippel, Joseph

Sent: Monday, October 27, 2008 1:12 PM

To: Martin, Pavid C.

Subject: RE: Location of Site in Docket 368, Moosup

Thank you, we have no objection.

From: - Martin, David C.

Sent: Monday, October 27, 2008 1:08 PM
To: Dippel, Joseph

Subject: Location of Site in Bocket 368, Moosup

Joseph Dippel,

Attached are a USGS map showing the location of the proposed tower along with an aerial photograph showing the site.
Feel free to contact me if you need any additional information.

David Martin
Siting Analyst
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